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2nd February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re – Parent Survey 
 
Thank you to all of you who responded to our parent survey last week. The feedback was 
overwhelmingly positive and we would like to thank you for all that you are doing to support students 
at home during this time. We have made sure that your kind words and supportive messages have 
been passed on to all of our staff so that they can see that their hard work is appreciated.  
 
Students should also be praised for the hard work and resilience that they are displaying at this time. 
Please pass on our sentiments to them as they have learnt a whole range of new skills, dealt with a 
range of technological challenges and are working hard in many cases to continue their education in 
challenging circumstances.  
 
We are continuously working to improve the use of online tools to further develop our remote 
provision, and have taken all of the constructive feedback on board in order to help us do this further. 
We hope that many of the initial teething problems have calmed down, and that students are finding a 
pattern to their day, and getting used to the platforms used to deliver the curriculum.  
 
Tutors will be making a second round of calls to each household over the coming weeks, so you should 
be expecting personal contact to be made with each family to check that all is continuing to go well.  
 
Please remember that a great deal of support can be found on our website, particularly through the 
remote provision overview that was previously sent out and can be found here: 
https://www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk/app/uploads/2021/01/The-Stonehenge-School-Information-on-
remote-learning.pdf 
 
As a reminder, we are tracking attendance of online live lessons and it is important that students are 
attending these live sessions as per their normal timetable. If there are any barriers to this, please feel 
free to contact us.  
 
In terms of the plans for Year 11, we are expecting the results to the consultation to be sent to us on 
Monday 22nd February. We will then be able to reorganise the Year 11 parents evening based around 
the information we are given and explain the plan for Year 11 grades in more detail. We understand 
the anxiety that this is likely to be causing to Year 11 students in particular, and will continue to update 
you as and when we find out more.  
 
Thank you again for everything you are doing to support us and your children.  
 
Best regards  
 
Carole Dean  
Deputy Headteacher  
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